
 
NOTICE 

ROSE TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Rose Township Board of Trustees, will hold a public hearing 
on the proposed township budget for fiscal year 2026 at the Rose Township Offices, 9080 Mason 
Street in Rose Township on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, beginning at 7:00 P.M. to conduct 
township business and, in accordance with state law, a Public Hearing on the following: 
 

Proposed Rose Township Budget for Fiscal Year 2026 covering estimated 
revenues and proposed expenditures 

 
AND 

 
Proposed 2025 Tax Rate for Rose Township 

“The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
Proposed Budget will be a subject of this hearing.” 

 
Ten (10) days prior to the hearing, copies of the proposed budget will be available for review during 
regular office hours at the Clerk's Office or the Treasurer's Office, 9080 Mason Street in Rose 
Township. Office hours are 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM Monday through Thursday, except for holidays. 
 
Comments and/or suggestions, written or oral, are encouraged and will be accepted at the Rose 
Township Clerk’s Office at the above address, until the date and time of the hearing. 
  
The Rose Township board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, to 
individuals with disabilities. Individuals with disabilities needing assistance to attend the hearing are 
asked to contact the Rose Township Clerk (248) 634-8701 at least 72 hours prior to the hearing. 
 
 
 

Debbie Miller, MMC, MiPMC III 
Rose Township Clerk 
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